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systems for Non-GSO communications


1	Introduction
It is noted that ITU has organized several world radiocommunication seminars and regional radiocommunication seminars, mainly concerning the interpretation of provisions of the Radio Regulations and Rules of Procedure, and the use of ITU software. In 2021, ITU organized a workshop on the Table of National Frequency Allocations, which was very successful and received much positive feedback. China welcomes and appreciates such training activities as they are very useful for the ITU Member States and Sector Members to better understand the international regulations and provisions, and help to facilitate the work of the Radiocommunication Bureau. 
It is also noted that alongside the rapid development of constellation systems for non-GSO communications in recent years, the corresponding international regulatory and technical provisions have been updated frequently. As a result, many countries have a hard time understanding certain aspects of the updated provisions. Therefore, it is absolutely necessary to develop a training programme on the regulatory and technical aspects of frequency and orbital resources related to constellation systems for non-GSO communications, as it will help more countries to better understand and apply the regulatory and technical provisions developed by ITU in these areas.
2	Proposals
In order to raise people's awareness of the regulatory and technical aspects of frequency and orbital resources related to constellation systems for non-GSO communications, to facilitate wider participation in the subjects under discussion, and to work together to contribute to the development and use of frequency and orbital resources for constellation systems for non-GSO communications, the Administration of China proposes that ITU organize symposia, regional seminars, workshops or other training events, thus presenting to the Member States and Sector Members the most up-to-date information on regulatory and technical aspects of frequency and orbital resources related to constellation systems for non-GSO communications, including the latest results of studies by ITU in this field, such as new resolutions and practices established by the World Radiocommunication Conference (WRC), issues currently under study and progress made so far.
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